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Hello..my name is Patricia Groth and I support this bill completely!!!!!!! I have been a 

business owner and resident in Oregon since 1989. What I have witnessed is the 

complete destruction of our beautiful state and the part of the problem is mail-in-

ballots!!!!!!!! I think we can all agree that there is some thing terribly wrong with our 

voting system!! Why is that the minute we established mail-in-ballots DEMOCRATS 

took a stronghold and never let go? We need SECURE AND FAIR voting in Oregon 

and we can achieve that through in -person with a valid ID!!!! I WELCOME DOGE 

coming to Oregon to do a thorough AUDIT of our elections!!!!!! Thank you, P. Groth 


